
 

 

 

 

 

    June 14, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Reeve Vincent and North Huron Council 

 

On behalf of the East Wawanosh 150th Anniversary Committee, I would like to ask that North Huron 

Council consider the below request that was included in our May 20, 2017 letter. 

 

 

5)  Invite you to participate in the parade on July 1, 2017 at 11 am.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jamie McCallum 

Chair East Wawanosh 150th Anniversary Committee 

/jv 

 


